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Make sure to have a look at our
social media pages where there will
be more pictures and updates...
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A message from
Mrs Overland

We have enjoyed welcoming all our pupil’s back after
the Easter Break!

All our staff are looking forward to a positive transition
into the next half term..

Welcome Back!!

~Calendar Dates~

Bank Holiday - 06.05.2024
VE Day - 08.05.2024
Mental Health Awareness week
- 13th-20th
International Astronomy Day -
18.05.2024
Dinosaur Day - 21.05.2024

Welcome back to the summer term at
Woodend Farm School. 

We have had some exciting changes
heading into this half term with the

introduction of our hot meals at
lunch times and swimming lessons

at a local pool. 
Our pupils are adjusting well to the
lunch time changes and like rating
the meals they have tried each day
so we can ensure the menu we are

providing is tasty and nutritious. We
still have cold food option available

for pupils who prefer this. 
Our pupils have been enjoying their
regular visits to the farm and noticed

the new additions in the bird
enclosures - there are several new
species of birds to encounter. In

class, our pupils’ learning is based
around Geography units linked to

the weather this half term.
 Pupils are learning about the

different countries and continents of
the world and comparing the typical

weather patterns that occur in
different places. We have also been

learning about self-regulation
strategies and in our citizenship

lessons all about rules and roles for
ourselves and people in our

community. 



OUR SCHOOL

Here at Woodend Farm School we Thrive to fill our
school with Colour and Kindness.



SWIMMING LESSONS &
SCHOOL TRIP

Swimming Lessons

This term has seen the start of
our swimming lessons at

Forrester Park Swimming Pool.
Beech, Oak and Willow class
have demonstrated fantastic
listening with their swimming
coaches and over the course

of the half term will be
strengthening their swimming

skills and confidence in the
water. Lessons will start after

half term for Ash class. 

School Trip - Oak Class
Combined Military Service Museum



NOTICE’S 

Parents Evening

As a school we ask that any changes to our
pupils existing personal details are sent over

to our below email address so we can
update our systems.

Thank you!

admin@woodendfarm.school

Note to Parents/Guardians

We would like to thank everyone that
attended our parents evenings.

Our Teacher’s all enjoyed discussing the
pupils amazing work with you all!



OAK & BEECH
CLASS
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Class

Oak 
Class



ASH & WILLOW
CLASS
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